
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 Ethan started meeting with Becky (Becky Fahs, Physical Therapist) as 
summer vacation began. She is a nice blend of strict and fun which motivates Ethan 
to do his best (she’ll accept nothing less). Also, she diagnosed Ethan after her very 
first visit; this is significant since none of his teachers or resource specialists at 
school have been able to identify Ethan’s problem. We have really appreciated 
Becky and the Elks Association for their support! 

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 The service that was provided by Hedley (Hedley Uetake, Speech-
Language Pathologist) was exceptional! We have been blessed to have had the 
opportunity to work with Ms. Hedley. She is an amazing speech-language 
pathologist!       

* * * * * * * * * * 
 

 We are very impressed with the vision screening program. We had so many 
children that benefited from this program. Thank you so much for your service! 

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 My daughter loved working with Tracy (Tracy Archipley, Speech-Language 
Pathologist). Tracy always made our sessions child centered and fun. Thank you 
Tracy!  

        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 Teresa (Teresa Schachtel, Vision Screener) was very friendly, 
knowledgeable and efficient. We enjoyed her visit and would like these services 
back at our center.   

* * * * * * * * * * 
 
 Genie (Genie Ruddle, Speech-Language Pathologist) relates very well with 
children and she was able to quickly make a connection with Wesley and kept 
him interested in what she was doing. She provided suggestions that were easy 
to implement between our appointments with her. She was very professional and 
clearly has experience and knowledge in working with young children with their 
speech. She provided the perfect combination of fun with learning which is so 
important with young children. Thank you!  

 
* * * * * * * * * * 


